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Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

• Thank you to those who were able to attend our recent Senior Prizegiving.   
I thought the event was a great mix of formality and joy. 
 
Have you watched the footage of the announcement of our 2023 Head Students 
on our website or Facebook page?  I’ve watched it several times and found it 
special and poignant. 
 
 

• Year 13 students and their parents/caregivers – have you purchased your tickets 
for the 2022 Graduation Dinner?  (Tuesday 6 December 7.00pm at Vilagrads).       
 
Deadline to purchase tickets is 3.30pm Wednesday 30 November. 
 
 

• NCEA Exams continue until 2 December.  We have been pleased with 
student “turnout” and effort. 
 
 

• TEACHER ONLY DAY – Monday 21 November 
Teachers will spend the day finding out more about upcoming changes in NCEA 
and the New Zealand Curriculum. 

 

• Paid Union Meeting – Tuesday 29 November  
PPTA members will be attending a regional Paid Union Meeting on this day.   

This is a legal entitlement. 

Consequently, normal classes will run until the end of Period 3 – 12.30pm. 

• The Library will be open and supervised. 
• Buses will run at normal times. 
• Please make suitable arrangements for students. 

 

 



• Waipa District Youth Awards 2022 
 

Congratulations and well done to the following students whose accomplishments 
(in 2021) have been recognised: 

 

ACADEMIC 

Adam Swney   (Achieved) 

Megan Walker  (Merit) 

 

LEADERSHIP 

Bayley Quin   (Achieved) 

Mackenzie Harris  (Achieved) 

Atareipounamu Crown (Achieved) 

Matthew Yarndley  (Excellence) 

 

MULTI-ACHIEVER 

Adam Swney   (Merit) 

  

 

 
Thanks for your continued support. 

 

 
       

Kia Kaha         

 
 
 

Tony Membery    
PRINCIPAL 


